
       
     

April 22, 2021 

Re:  Letter of Recommendation for Tyler Clementz 

To Whom It May Concern,  

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Tyler Clementz.  I have 
known Tyler since he moved to the Chandler/Gilbert area in 2018.  Tyler was in the 8th grade and 
attending Casteel High School.  In my time knowing Tyler I have always found him to 
demonstrate the characteristics of being a hardworking, dedicated and a respectful young man 
which makes him an absolute pleasure to be around. 

Tyler possess outstanding leadership skills on the baseball field as well in the classroom and is 
very respected by his teammates and peers alike.  Tyler plays baseball with a “team first” 
mentality and is willing to do whatever it takes to ensure the team’s success over his individual 
accolades. It has been my honor and privilege to coach Tyler over the past several years and to 
watch his steady development and improvement as member of the Chandler Grizzlies and Basha 
Bears baseball organizations.    

As part of my interaction with Tyler, I have found him to be very dependable and responsible 
and always punctual in all that he does.  He is often the first person to the field and the last one to 
leave, always wanting to get one more rep in to aid his development as a baseball player.  As a 
leader on the Grizzlies and Bears, Tyler is always willing to help his teammates and often offers 
advice and support when one of his teammates needs help. 

There is no doubt in my mind that the talent and work ethic that Tyler holds will lead him to 
playing college baseball.  Tyler has the dedication required to become a college baseball player 
which is evident in his commitment to improve each day.  Tyler has my strongest 
recommendation to play college baseball and he has my confidence that he will continue to work 
extremely hard and do whatever it takes to make it to the college baseball level. Once there he 
will excel on the baseball field and in the classroom.  I am happy to provide more detail if you 
would like additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jared Harrison 
480-313-7555 
jared.harrison@gmail.com  
Chandler Grizzlies Coach 
Basha High School Booster Club Member 

mailto:jared.harrison@gmail.com

